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Mrs Talbot 
Mrs Talbot will be with us until Friday 23rd April, when she will begin her maternity leave. We will obviously miss her so much but we are also extremely excited! We send her and Mr Talbot our very best wishes for the safe arrival of their baby! 
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We also wish Miss Urie all the best, as she starts her new Teaching Assistant role and thank her for all her hard work in our After School Club.

We welcome Mrs Rich, who is starting with us today. I am sure everyone will make her welcome and she will soon feel part of the Brabin’s team. 
[image: image8.jpg]EE®

M
*‘3‘.'&“«

Eco - Schools



[image: image9.png]



   Tree Planting
We are grateful to the ‘Tree Appeal’ for donating saplings for us to plant at school. The children will be planting their own sapling this week. Each child can leave their legacy in the school grounds as the watch  their tree grow over years!
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Pre-School
We are thrilled that our numbers in the Pre-School are growing and we now have 14 children on roll. 
It has been wonderful to welcome lots of new children to our setting over recent weeks. 

As we only have 12 places on each session, these are now becoming limited so please book any future places as soon as possible to secure a place. 
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Summer 1 Sports Clubs Dates for those who have booked a place:

Y1/2 Multisports: Tuesdays –April 20th- May 25th

Y3/4 Multisports: Thursdays – April 22nd – May 27th

Y5/6 Super Sports Club – Tuesday April 20th – May 25th 
4.15pm finish for all sports clubs!
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School Office
Dinner payments are now due: 
£78.20
Reminder: Please pay any outstanding ASC fees.
Robin Wood

We have been informed that the residential visit can take place – there wil be some happy children with this news!

The final payment for Robin Wood (Y5/6) is due by 26th April 2021.
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Comic Relief – Red Nose Day

Lots of crazy hair and ‘great’ jokes! We raised £160.30 Thank you!


Star of the Week

19th March
Reception: Coral M
Y1/2: Phoebe J
Y3/4: Oscar H
Y5/6: Ethan
26th March
Reception: Harry
Y1/2: Rocco T
Y3/4: Miley M
Y5/6: Aviah BB
Headteacher Award: Scarlett U, Caitlin S, Thea S and Izabelle NW
Kindness Award: Leo M and Rocco T. 
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